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The Issue: 
The Northland Baptist Bible College has asked that they be recognized by the Higher 
Educational Aids Board as a school whose students could be eligible for state financial 
aid. 
 
In order to become eligible for state aid, the Higher Educational Aids Board has required 
institutions to be accredited by the North Central Association of Colleges and Schools. 
Northland Baptist Bible College is asking that we accept accreditation from the 
Transnational Association of Christian Colleges and Schools. 
 
Recommendation: 
Connie Hutchison, Executive Secretary, recommends that the requirement for 
accreditation from North Central Association of Colleges and Schools continue to be the 
standard for schools asking to be eligible for Higher Educational Aids Board 
administered grants and loans. 
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